INTERDEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM



ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

1409 COLISEUM BOULEVARD MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130-3050

M. S. Cauther sea

June 26, 1996

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 5-96

TO:

All Division Engineers

FROM: N. S. Cauthen

Construction Engineer

RE:

Material Substitutions on Construction Projects

This is to remind you that there are to be no substitutions to the materials required by the specifications and/or plans without written permission of this office. This includes materials which have been approved by the Department's Product Evaluation Board (PEB) as an alternate to materials presently being specified for use. Even if the PEB has approved, and requested, that a test section of a material be used, written permission of this office is necessary before the material can be used on an on-going project.

Please make proper distribution of this memorandum to all Project and County Engineers. If there are any questions, please contact this office.

PLA/glc

Mr. W. J. Hartzog

Mr. Larry Lockett-Attn: Mr. John Derickson

File